STATE OF MAINE
DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
16 STATE HoUSE STATION
AucusTa, MAINE 04333-0016

Janet T. Mills Bruce A. Van Note

GOVERNOR COMMISIONER

December 20, 2019

Town of Windham WIN: 022166.00
8 School Drive Parcel: 2
Windham, ME 04062 Route#: Route 35

Town: Windham
Dear Property Owner(s):

The Maine Department of Transportation is currently working on plans for a transportation
improvement project located in Windham, Maine. This letter informs you of the proposed
project and your involvement as a property owner. The plans indicate the Department will
acquire a portion of your property and/or rights in land as part of this project. A Department
representative will contact you in the near future regarding the project and its impact on your

property.

You are entitled to due process and just compensation as outlined on pages 8 through 10 in the
accompanying “MaineDOT Projects and Your Property”, which summarizes the property
acquisition process.

If you decide to sell your property, state law requires that you inform the potential buyer that
the Department intends to acquire an interest in this property.

If you have questions pertaining to the procedures you can contact me at this office by telephone,
(207) 624-3345. Our intention is to have you understand what is being done and why it is being
done, with the least amount of inconvenience to you as an involved property owner.

Thank you for taking your time to understand our procedures.

Sincerely,

2k

Andrew G. Johnson
Senior Property Officer
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